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MINUTES OF PUBLIC MEETING

21 APRIL 2016
THE ROYAL BRITISH LEGION CLUB
7pm for 7.15pm start.

Present:  As signing in sheet.
In Attendance:  Janet Hand (PDO)
Apologies: 
Christine Bate, PCSO Carl Mapp, Cllr Branwood, Ahmed Salam.
Unfortunately we did not have a Quorum for the meeting so no decisions were made but our Janet Hand our PDO suggested we still had discussions about items on the agenda. She recommended that a reconvened Public Meeting should take place on Thursday May 19th at 7.15pm. This would replace our Committee Meeting scheduled for this date.
Paul Greenaway welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Minutes from last public meeting everyone agreed.
Telephone box in Wood Road has now been removed.
Cllr Millward reported that she had contacted the Ellowes Hall Sports College regarding parking by sixth form pupils in Stickley Lane and said she had a lovely reply from the Headmaster. JP said there were still problems with parking outside the school and requested that the police should have a look at this soon.
Solar light in Park Road has been repaired.
Church clean-up was on 2nd April and although the weather was not kind a lot of work was carried out never the less.
Concerns were voiced about the lack of support from the Housing Managers not attending any meetings. Cllr AM reported that she has contacted them several times but no response.
WE reported that LS did not turn up for 11.30 walkabout DK said the same at 5.00pm (apparently mix up about times) but LS did not show for either. Cllr Millward suggested it might be a good idea to have them based in Gornal library for some of the time perhaps run a surgery from there.
PACT report 
PC CM was unable to attend as is it is their rest day so need to look at future dates so no police report Cllr AM did report a bogus burglary on an elderly lady in Bird Street. GJ also reported an incident of tools being stolen from a van in Kennedy Crescent.
Group feedback

PG attended Corbin / Bromley and Dudley access but nothing significant to report apart from some blocked gulleys in the road.
JP said Fun day everything on track but still concerns about the building they have lots of good raffle prizes but still need more for hook a duck game. Would also speak to fair ride operator at St George’s day regarding more fair rides.
Clean for the Queen had been a great success and some very good photos were taken and would be used in forthcoming newsletters.
Any other business DK reported a galley at bottom of Boundary Hill blocked.
WE said that she was concerned about in house in Boundary Hill where windows and door are missing and youngsters are getting in there at night.
GJ reported a mini mote going around the estate.
The next Public Meeting will be held on Thursday 19 May 7pm for 7.15 pm start at the British Legion. (This will be a Reconvened Meeting)
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